
 

 

6th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope that you are well. As you will be aware, Year 13 have started their summer assessments this 

week. The summer assessments, which are based upon topic lists that the students received in 

March, will form 50% of the final grade for each student. The remainder of the final grade will be 

made up of the March PPE exam and the February working grade from the Year 13 progress check. 

 

It is important that if you have questions regarding any of the assessments that contribute to the 

final subject grade that you raise this with us. If the questions are general, or relate to the whole 

school process, then please contact me via the school. If your questions are more subject specific 

then please contact the relevant curriculum leader. 

Below is a copy of our Centre Policy, which explains the process that we will be following in more 

detail. Again, if you have any questions regarding this policy please get in touch with me at the 

school. 

DWHS Centre Policy 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the Sixth Form results day this year is on 

Tuesday 10th August. Further details will be sent out nearer the time on how students can collect 

their results that day. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr D. Fenlon 
Head of School 

http://www.dwhs.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Policies/Summer%202021%20Dormers%20Wells%20High%20School%20Centre%20Policy%20Final.pdf

